Emerald Highlands MYN Captains - the "blue" MYN hard hat - Patti & Monty showing off the new meeting place signage

We are trained in the buddy system, but CERT 9 is not robust... our numbers for Cascadia Rising 2022 were low because of members having moved out of EH, and illnesses. The EH MYN Captains were in a similar situation, but added into that was vacation travels. MANY thanks for EH MYN backups; Norma & Jo for North Coral Drive, Marcia for Jade Circle, Ann & Dave for Topaz Way, Monty for North Amethyst Drive.

Thank you everyone for your paperwork. The neighbors who were home are pretty good about putting up their OK/HELP signs, with a few exceptions. Warren and I were joking about coming up with ways to get at least one homeowner from each house out to the MYN Meeting Place sign.... I suggested milk and cookies might bring them out. Warren said \$5 for the first three people. That they'd come rushing out for







sure.

The MYN Meeting Place signs looked great. And having them out for two days did bring attention to the fact that something was about to happen/was happening....(Editor's note: the Meeting Place sign matrix is available for those neighborhoods wishing to use it)

We wish to extend a huge thank you to Gretha Davis, who not only is CERT 9 Deputy Captain but also Emerald Highlands MYN Captain - Keep up the good work!!